
Oakland East Bay World Wings June 1, 2019 

     Newsletter from Louise Diracles 

Deborah Wood- Campbell will be conducting a wine tasting at Darcie Kent, 

the winery where she works: 7000 Tesla Road, Livermore, CA on Sunday, 

June 30th from 1:00 to 4:00 pm. Please RSVP to Deborah at: 

dwoodcampbell@yahoo.com 

Deborah said that she needs a minimum of 12 RSVPs by June 8th. She can’t 

hold the space and turn away other parties if there aren’t 12 reservations 

from our World Wings group by June 8th. There is a $20 tasting fee and 

please bring a separate $10 check made out to World Wings Int'l. to 

support our charities: 

Doctors 

without Borders and A Friendly Manor. 

 

 
Directions to the winery: 

Take 580east toward Tracy and take the Vasco Road exit staying to the 

right head south toward Livermore. Go approximately 2.5 miles until you 

dead end at Tesla Road where you turn left. Winery is about .25 miles from 

intersection on left hand side. Look for driveway by the large Eucalyptus 
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tree. Tasting will be by barrel room at the end of parking 

lot.  http://darciekentvineyards.com/  

 

Established in 1996, Darcie Kent Vineyards, is a family owned and operated 

vineyard is Livermore Valley. Fifth generation vintner and artist, Darcie Kent, 

works with Hungarian-born, Julian Halasz, to handcraft small lot single 

vineyard wines from sustainably- farmed, family-owned vineyards in 

Monterey and Livermore Valley. Besides the award winning wines Darcie 

showcases her artwork in the gallery for patrons to view. There are picnic 

facilities if we want to bring a picnic.  

 

 

Thank you to Marilyn and Marc Kaplan for hosting the April 29, 2019, pot 

luck in memory of Jane Euler. $745 was raised in Jane’s honor. Thank you to 

the donors: Suzy Proescher, Sherry Dunn, Marilyn Moore, Lucy Hart, Liz 

Turlington, Linda Rineck, Phelps Euler, Ingrid Templeton, Emilia de Geer, 

Norma Corbin, Louise Diracles, Laurie Barton, Else Welsh and cash 

anonymous donations.  Liv has sent these monies to CARE as per Jane’s 

request. 
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Attached is the latest roster from Linda Reynolds and the Gala 

info. News from Marin: Garden Party 8/17, Sept. Interline 

Luncheon, Post Convention Party at Barbara S.’s 10/13. Contact: 
worldwingsmarin@gmail.com 

 

Pam Feack reports about A Friendly Manor and how your 

donations help: 

$10 buys 2 bags of soft dinner rolls from Safeway or Costco for 

one lunch, $20 to 28 buys mixed or Asian Cashew salad at Costco 

for one lunch, $16 buys 500 butter pats (50 used each lunch,) $20 
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buys 8lds of ground turkey for one lunch, $3 buys the macaroni, 

$12 buys the Prego Spaghetti Sauce, $6 buys the aluminum pans, 

$10 buys 5 bunches of bananas, and $12 buys tangerines. Pam 

sends a sincere thank you for your donations to the Friendly 

Manor where women come for a hot lunch, receive feminine 

products, clothes or just take a nap. Please contact Pam to 

volunteer: pamelavo1@sbcglobal.net  or call her: 510-655-5675 

Liv has also purchased sleeping bags, diapers, socks & other amenities from the 

chapter monies. Pam, her friend Peggy, Else and Julie helped in May. 

 

Signed up so far to go to the World Wings Convention in 

Stockholm include: Sally and Lorin Andersen, Pam Feack, Liv 

Milan, Marilyn and Marc Kaplan, Liz Turlington, Genie Pratt, Anne 

Tompkins, Janet and Kern Friedmanm Jenny and Howard Young, 

Harriet Hiram. Reservations are full; wait list will be taken. 

 

Hugs from Louise Diracles  
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